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Comment Submitted:

As a life long fisherman having first caught blue pike on Lake Erie some 70 years ago I am very concerned about the threat of
asian carp. While the corp of engineers continues to create new studies when positive measures are available is a good example of
arranging deck chairs on the Titanic as it goes down. Close the Chicago shipping and garbage canal even if will displease Obama's
buddies!


